
How will New York’s  
new gun laws affect you?
Attend our forum and find out!

BRIAN M. KOLB
NYS Assembly Minority Leader



Wednesday, April 3
6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
The Inn on the Lake 
770 South Main Street

Canandaigua, NY 14424
 

Attending the event to answer your  
questions and concerns will be:

Assembly Minority Leader Brian Kolb
Ontario County Sheriff Philip Povero 

Ontario County Clerk Matthew Hoose
Tom King, NRA Board Member and President of NYSRPA

Steve Alstadt, President of S.C.O.P.E.

For more information on 
this or any other state 
issue, please feel free to 
contact me:

607 West Washington 
Street, Suite 2
Geneva, NY 14456
315-781-2030
kolbb@assembly.state.ny.us

For updates  

on sportsmen and  

Second Amendment issues,  

follow me on

You’re invited to an educational forum  
on NY’s new gun laws

Learn how the  
NY SAFE Act will impact:
•	 The type of gun you  

can own;

•	 How you buy your 
ammunition;

•	 The ability to defend  
your home; and

•	 Any other concerns  
you have as a law-abiding 
gun owner.


